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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

August 2, 2018 

 

 

Jay Olson 

8023 Lake Drive 

Forest Lake MN 55025 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jay.e.olson@gmail.com 

 

Re:   Making Finding Appealed Nuisance Abatement for Property at 521-523 Desnoyer Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 28, 2018 at the City Council Public Hearing, the City Council 

adopted the recommendation of the Legislative Hearing Officer to grant 180 days to remove or 

repair the building.    As of August 1, 2018, we received an email from Dept of Safety & 

Inspections staff stating that a Certificate of Code Compliance has been issued to you and the 

vacant building file is now closed.  We will conduct a legislative hearing on August 14, 2018 at 

11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to close the file because the nuisance condition has been 

abated.  This will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on August 22, 2018 at 3:30 

p.m. in Room 300 City Hall for final adoption.  Your attendance is not required, unless you wish 

to do so. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

 Jeff Chermak, chermajf@hotmail.com 
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